
Home Learning Tasks                                                                                                      

Maths challenges: Play adding and subtracting games online where two digit numbers move on the next 10 e.g. 28+3 Choose numbers up to 100 and add up to 

10 more to that number in the options of the Robot game linked below. Enjoy!  

 https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/robot-more-or-less  
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Reminders                                                                                  

 Make sure the children bring in fresh water (no juice) every day. It is very important 

to stay hydrated throughout the day. 

 Please ensure that you read with your child daily and record in the blue record book. 

This will enable your child’s reading fluency to improve and it nurtures their love of  

reading. 

 With our dress rehearsal fast approaching next week can we please remind you to send your child’s 

costume in, in a named carrier bag, as soon as possible? Equally, please continue to 

help your child learn/remember their lines and encourage them to project their voice. 

 Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate clothing for colder days.  

Please ensure coats are thicker (not just rain coats) and socks are replaced by  

tights when wearing skirts. Thank you. 

 

 

 

      

 

Maths 

Next week we will be 

exploring  mental strategies  

for  adding two digit 

numbers. For example : 

27 + 6 can be made 

‘friendlier’ by adding 30 + 3 

instead.  

 
Word of the Week: tens 

numbers  
  

    

English 

 

 

RWI: Here are the links for 

‘Special Friends’ . 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/

training/view/aY5MRgYq/ia1zg0

oS 

 

 

 

 

  

Topic 

In Topic next week we 

continuing to learn and explore 

ways to paint like Cezanne. We 

focusing on painting by mixing 

colours and using bold strokes. In 

music, we will be playing ‘Jingle 

Bells’ with the glockenspiels.   

Word of the week: brushstroke 

 

 

 

  

Email addresses for teachers:  EPotma@fandb.herts.sch.uk  NAtukorala@fandb.herts.sch.uk 

ANerkowski@fandb.herts.sch.uk 

Show and Tell 

 

For Show and Tell these last 

couple of weeks we would love 

to receive a photo of your 

Christmas tree in our inboxes. 

Your child can then tell us all 

about the tree and your family’s 

Christmas traditions. 
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